
Dunadd Community Council ʹ  update  

 

Currently, Dunadd CC is involved in the following-  

 Setting up a steering group to create a document for Emergency and Disaster Planning.  The 

document will set out emergency procedures and hold local contact details.  This is still in 

early stages.  

 Working with the Road Policing unit to get traffic surveys carried out in Kilmartin to monitor 

the speed of traffic coming into the village after complaints of speeding.  Outcome  - slow 

down signs will be erected for traffic.  

 C38 in Kilmichael - we continue to liaise with Argyll and Bute Council regarding the request 

to put “no parking” signs in the passing places and  look at where passing places are situated 

as there are areas where there are none.  

 We had a presentation from Stakfraft on the Car Duibh Windfarm proposals and our Chair 

attended the Kilmartin Quarry extension meeting at the end of June.  

 TSL the appointed contractors for the Kilmartin Museum project have given us unrestricted 

funding of £2500 – we are currently collating feedback from the Community on ways this 
can be spent.  
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